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D R O P   S P O T  

I am thrilled to welcome so many new families to 
Dropmore and it is lovely to welcome all our other 
families back too. I hope you have been able to 
enjoy the summer break. It was wonderful to 
welcome the children back on Tuesday. Reception 
have had a lovely time getting to know their new 
friends and teachers. We have been really 
impressed by how well they have settled in and 
picked up the new rules and routines. In addition, 
Year 1 and 2 have done a great job welcoming 
them in and supporting them at break and 
lunchtime. After a staggered start this week, we 
look forward to welcoming Reception in full time 
from Monday. The Year 1 and Year 2 children look 
so smart and it is hard to believe how much they 
have grown. They kick-started their topic 
‘Discovering Dinosaurs’ by going on a fossil hunt.  
It has been a particularly wet week and we have 
‘enjoyed’ several wet play sessions already. Please 
ensure your child brings a raincoat into school 
every day. I have been most impressed with the 
number of children (and parents) that have walked 
to school, despite the weather. Keep it up! We now 
have an amazing house point collector for the ‘Walk 
to School’ cup, expertly made by Imogen and Bea’s 
grandad. We received another amazing gift, made 
by Imogen and Bea’s grandma: 4 house animal 
mascots complete with school jumpers and badges! 
They have a special place at the entrance and have 
been admired by everyone. We can’t thank them 
both enough for their wonderful craftmanship and 
time spent to support the school!  
Next week will be the last week for second hand 
uniform sales before we put it away until next half 
term. There are also some books left which will be 
out for one more week. Please help yourself. All the 
money and donations go to the PTA and payment 
can be online or cash.  
I look forward to an exciting year! 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 Wednesday 14th: Reception Coffee morning  

 
New House Captains 

 
Walk to School  

 
House Animal Mascots 

 
Reception Building 

      

     
HOUSE 

INFORMATION 
We are proud to announce 
the House Captains for this 
half term: Imogen (Foxes), 
Ava H (Badgers), Sohani 

(Squirrels) and Beth 
(Hedgehogs). 
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 2nd: Niall 

 2nd: Ronan 

 3rd: Willow 

 5th: Nihal 

 

 
Fossil hunt 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 
We are also extremely grateful to Tamanna’s grandma for turning 
our cross-stitch squares into fabulous cushions for our classrooms! 
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